Snippets about Lake Tahoe

* Sno-Flake Drive-in in South Lake Tahoe 1is
on the market. “We are just starting our 10th
year and we always said we would put it on the
market then and go to our next adventure,”
owner Duncan Sennott told Lake Tahoe News.

e Gary Romano, author of “Why I Farm”, which was published by
Bona Fide Books in Meyers, will talk about the challenges of
small farming in the 21st century at Book Passage in the San
Francisco Ferry Building on Feb. 11 at 6pm. Romano will also
be at the Nevada Small Farm Conference Feb. 20-22 in Sparks.

* Reservations are being taken for the March 3-26 Placer
County Sheriff’s Office Community Awareness Academy. For more
info or to register, contact Kim Rivera at (530) 889.6922 or
krivera@placer.ca.gov.

e The meeting about the near shore for the North Shore has
been rescheduled to Feb. 7 from 2:30-4pm at Tahoe City Public
Utility Office board room, 221 Fairway Drive, Tahoe City.
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